Pension Committee Report
The pension committee has had some difficulty the past year due to committee members leaving for various reasons, it was eventually unable to run as it didn’t have enough active members.
Before this happened some of them were able to meet at the All Committees meeting, and they have been working hard on an information pamphlet. Another meeting was in the process of being booked when they no longer had the members to sustain the committee.
It is there hope that this convention will see some newly interested and driven people join the committee and continue their important work.
